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17th May 2016 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Firstly I would like to repeat how incredibly proud we all are of Year 6 during SATs week and throughout 
the year. They have approached their tests with a real sense of purpose, determination and resilience. 
I can honestly say that they have done their utmost and should be very proud of themselves. 
 
I am writing to inform you that as a reward, and a celebration of all that they have achieved throughout 
the year, we are in the process of organising an activities week which will take place commencing the 
week of 10th July. Further details of the planned activities will be sent out shortly, but we wanted to let 
you know that there will be a charge for this. Whilst we are still finalising the activities we can say that 
the cost will be no more than £60 in total. This will include all of the visits, activities and transport. 
 
There will also be a Year 6 Leaving Celebration Evening on the 20th July, again we will write shortly 
with further details. 
 
Once again may I congratulate all of Year 6 on their efforts last week. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 

K Lee 
Head Teacher 


